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6 December 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Household Support Grant – Christmas and February Holidays 
 
The household support grant will be automatically sent to all families who are eligible for free school 
meals to cover the Christmas and February half term holidays.  
 
Two payments will be made. 
 
The Christmas payment in December will be £30 for each child you have in school.  
The February payment will be £15 for each child you have in school. 
 
For eligible families, the payments will be made through a company called Wonde and will be sent 
by email and text message to the address and number we have on record. If these have changed, 
please let us know. If you do not have an email address or mobile phone number, please let us know 
as soon as possible.  
 

School Contact name: Emily Wintersgill 
School Contact number: 01274 777107 
School Contact email: becejw@beckfoot.org    

 
The vouchers can be used at all major supermarkets. You will be able to select your supermarket 
when you receive the email from Wonde. If you have selected before and wish to change you can 
also do this. 
 
If you are not eligible for free school meals but need support over the Christmas and February 
holidays, please let us know.  
 
School will close on 17 December 2021 and reopen on Tuesday 4 January 2022. A range of support 
is available during the school holidays on our website at www.hazelbeck.org  
 
Please let us know if you need help with any of the above.  
 
Regards,  
 
 
Beth McPhail 
Headteacher  
 


